
 
From: Ferguson, Douglas A  
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 12:06 PM 
To: Dillon, Robert T <DillonR@cofc.edu> 
Cc: McGee, Brian <McgeeB@cofc.edu>; Hillenius, Willem Jacob <HilleniusW@cofc.edu>; Auerbach, Mike 
<auerbachmj@cofc.edu>; Mulholland, Angela B <mulhollandab@cofc.edu> 
Subject: Investigative Panel 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
Dr. Dillon, 
 
Provost Brian McGee has asked me to lead a disinterested investigative review panel to consider a 
complaint against you regarding a possible violation of the Code of Professional Conduct and Statement 
of Professional Ethics. The panel includes myself, Tim Carmichael and Susan Kattwinkel, all faculty 
members outside your School. Our charge is to conduct a fact-finding investigation of alleged 
unprofessional conduct and prepare a report, which we will submit to Dr. McGee and the College’s 
Office of Legal Affairs.  Our report also will be provided to you.   
 
We are presently reviewing the email correspondence, having met this morning with the Provost.  If we 
need additional information, we may inquire with the involved parties pursuant to the complaint. The 
panel anticipates providing its investigative report no later than mid-March, but we cannot yet commit 
to a specific timeline.  Please reply by email if you have any questions about this memorandum. 
 
Doug Ferguson 
 
Douglas A. Ferguson, Ph.D. 
Professor, Department of Communication 
College of Charleston 
Rm. 205, 9 College Way 
843.608.8008 

 
 


